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In Geography, we will be learning 

about local fieldwork. We will also 

link to our Boy 87 project as we will 

learn about Eritrea and other coun-

tries that refugees flee.  

In preparation for secondary 

school, we will continue to re-

vise all aspects of the Year 6 

curriculum; we will consolidate 

our arithmetic skills and apply 

our knowledge to problem solv-

ing and reasoning questions.  

 

We will undertake wider mathe-

matical projects and investigations (such as 

designing and “running” a theme park).  

 

This half term is very exciting as the children will 

take part in Outdoor Learning. This will take 

place in the Forest School and will be a nice 

change of environment from the classroom. 

 

The children will focus on working in teams and 

building up their resilience and communication 

skills.   

In RE, we will continue to discuss how people express their beliefs. We 

will consider how people  worship and represent their religions through 

music, symbols, clothing and art.  

 

We will continue our school focus on oracy—how we talk 

and listen to each other. We will use our talk rules in every 

lesson and make sure we use our sentence structure start-

ers.  

 

Please ensure that children read regularly (ideally every night) and that 

they use Times Table Rock Stors and Spelling Shed to practice their  

Maths and English skills   

 

Most importantly, this half term, pupils and teacher will be liaising with 

secondary schools in order to ensure a smooth transition to Year 7.  

 

 In PE, we will ensure that our children continue to remain as healthy 

and active as possible.  We will develop our athletic abilities in prepara-

tion for Sports Day taking part in activities such as relay races and the 

long jump. This half-term we will  also all enjoy  the fantastic activities 

and equipment  available through our Healthy Schools Week.  

 

In computing, we will be focusing 

on computer programming. This 

will involve understanding algo-

rithms and coding. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Based on the set text “Red”, our 

English lessons will initially focus on 

using all our acquired knowledge 

to create a suspenseful fairy tale.  

personal copy of the book to keep. 

As well as reading the story, we will 

use the text as a stimulus to learn 

more about the plight of refugees 

through our English, maths and ge-

ography lessons. This transition unit 

will be continued by the Year 7 staff 

in Bradford secondary schools in 

September.  

In Art, we will  be looking at the 

work of David Hockney. We will 

evaluate his work and what we 

think of it. The children will also use 

their sketching skills to replicate a 

selection of his work.  


